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Operational Advice Notice 

D’Albiac House / Building 139 – Dyer & 

Butler Fire Main Excavation Works 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to the 
attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own actions and 
those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is an updated version. Red bars have been added at the side of the document to draw the 

reader’s attention to where changes have been made. 

 

1. Introduction 

 

This Operational Advice Notice (OAN) informs the airport community of emergency excavation 

works required to assist the HAL Water Services in repairs to a damaged Fire Main. For these 

works to take place, the 1-way ring road to the East of D’Albiac House / Building 139 has been 

closed for the duration.  

 

This road closure and diversion will be further extended until 10th May 2024. See below Traffic 

Management plan for reference. 
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2. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to Morven.Bolton@heathrow.com.  
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